A Message From Chairman David B. Donaldson - Ulster County Food Pantries and Non-
Profits Continue To Need Our Support

"I am proud to call Ulster County home because of the way we rise to meet challenges, and rally to
help one another. I have put together some information that may help if you or someone you know
is in need of a little extra help as we continue our efforts to recover from the COVID-19 pandemic.

If you are fortunate enough to find yourself in a position to give, it is more important now than it
has ever been to support our food pantries and non-profit organizations in Ulster County who
dedicate their time, efforts, and resources to help those most in need. Last year many more families
have needed a little help putting food on the table, accessing health care, and making ends meet, and
Ulster County's Non-Profit Organizations and Food Pantries have done their best to meet the
increased demand.

They can't do it alone. I encourage everyone who has the means to donate to these amazing places
so they can continue helping Ulster County families. Please CLICK HERE for a list of Food
Pantries throughout the county. Please CLLICK HERE for a number of area Non-Profits.

Every little bit helps and thank you."


https://legislature.ulstercountyny.gov/ulster-county-food-pantry-and-meal-program-directory
https://legislature.ulstercountyny.gov/ulster-county-nonprofit-directory

